
Hi, 
My name is Daniel Yebo, I live in South Windsor CT. I am a parent 
of a 5year old child who is getting speech therapy through 
telehealth. The purpose of this letter is to testify and share my 
experience about the advantages and effectiveness of speech 
therapy through telehealth. 
 
Obviously telehealth significantly helps to minimize the 
transmission of COVID-19. As a parent,  I am vigilanly monitoring 
the cases and rate in CT and in the country in general. While the 
CT is doing great as of now, it is working to the best to alleviate 
the transmission from hardly hit states to CT. I would like to 
contribute my part to this effort by keeping the telehealth 
therapy to my child. 
 
In addition, Telehealth therapy gives full access to the parent to 
monitor what the child is doing everyday. Everyday, I sit down 
with my child and attend the entire therapy. Taking notes during 
the session, I regularly give additional support to my child based 
on the topics discussed during the telehealth.  
 
For these reasons, I am happy with continuing the therapy with 
telehealth and prefer it to the in-person service. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need any more 
information. 
Daniel Yebo 


